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Introduction


oneM2M thanks ITU-T for the comments to our security TS-0003 regarding the support of Lawful Interception in IoT.

oneM2M has no evidence of regulatory requirements that would fall under the scope of oneM2M specifications.

oneM2M believes that the flexibility of the oneM2M standard will allow us to provide a suitable solution if such evidence will emerge.
Actions
None
Next oneM2M meetings
oneM2M TP#38: 3rd -7th December 2018, Kanazawa, Japan
oneM2M TP#39: 18th -22nd February 2019, tbd, Europe.
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